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                                   Rotary Club of Quaker Valley Minutes May 28, 2020

Absent:  Charlie, Graeme, Kevin                                                                                         Plum Street Park
_________________________________________________________________________________________
The meeting was called to order by Dr. Ed Fischl at 6:15 PM

It was discussed that we continue with the bedding  project.  Sam will look into the purchase of the $4000 worth of sheets at Wal-Mart,  connect with project contacts, etc.

Per Sid, the current balance in the checking is $12,469.00

Wayne noted that the new banner is still in production.

It was discussed that we talk to Rotary Clubs close to us and try to coordinate a joint meeting when having a speaker.

Sam volunteered to serve as Interclub Liaison Contact.  He will provide the names, location and points of contact for the Rotary Clubs that are in the nearest vicinity which will be beneficial to all clubs concerned.

Dr. Fischl has requested that each member submit topics of interest for a club speaker.  Please e-mail directly to Dr. Fischl.

Matt volunteered to have a speaker from his company present at some point.

Wayne discussed the recognition plaque for contributors.  Wording: “Outstanding Community Support.”
There was a motion by Scott to approve the plaque which was seconded by Matt.  All approved.  Sid motioned to approve the wording which was seconded by Rich.  All approved.  The plaque will come out of the Quaker Valley Rotary Foundation.

Scott will get a representative from his company to either attend a meeting, or we can go to him/her to present the recognition plaque and take a photo.

Dr. Fischl suspended the meeting at 6:46 PM for dinner
Dr. Fischl resumed the meeting at 7:17 PM

Sam discussed the e-mail sent to all from District regarding District Assembly

Sam discussed that we are still in a holding pattern regarding the Harvest Festival.  It has not officially been cancelled as of yet.  If the spacing is changed to comply better with pandemic requirements, we already have enough vendors to fill the spaces.

Scott was commended on the awesome chicken he prepared for dinner.

Matt will follow through with more information on the E-Z waste project.  It was suggested that we possibly have the RMU students assist us.

Matt will look at the club website and make any recommendations.  It was also discussed that perhaps we enlist a RMU student to help.  Felicia, now with the E-Club is still speaking to clubs regarding their websites.
This will be discussed further at a later date. 

Dr. Fischl adjourned the meeting @ 7:26 PM




Respectfully submitted,

James Eric Mastroianni, Secretary
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